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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir or Madam:

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Dr. Nitiwat Sirijun

It is my great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Dr. Nitiwat Sirijun in conjunction with               his application for the MSc in Molecular Medicine at Imperial College London.

I have known Dr. Sirijun for more than 5 years. Dr. Sirijun was a very active and hard working medical student. Following his successful graduation from the Doctor of Medicine Programme at the Faculty                    of Medicine here at Khon Kaen University, Dr. Sirijun has spent a very productive 18 months working                       as a lecturer in the Department of Physiology and practising as a doctor in Srinagarind University Hospital, which is attached to our Faculty. His lecturing duties include lecturing in classes for paramedical faculties and running problem-based learning discussion groups for medical students.

In this work Dr. Sirijun combines a comprehensive knowledge of cancer with an efficient, positive,                    can-do approach.

Dr. Sirijun is a well-mannered yet highly self-confident individual, always very pro-active in brainstorming sessions, where he frequently leads the way with innovative analytical thinking. Dr. Sirijun is also a very hard working person. He always completes his responsible tasks in time with great results. He is very friendly and easy to work with. We, here, at Khon Kaen University in Thailand consider him our valuable person who will help leading our institution into a more prosperous future.

Dr. Sirijun has a passion for increasing knowledge and improving cancer treatment for our patients, present and future. The knowledge he will obtain from further study abroad will certainly fulfill his high potential in improving medical care for our cancer patients in the future.

I am certain that Dr. Sirijun will contribute greatly to your programme and that, upon his return,                              the knowledge and skill acquired with you would be of enormous benefit to the teaching and research work of the Faculty of Medicine at Khon Kaen University, where we are constantly striving for excellence. For all the above reasons I wholeheartedly recommend him to you


Sincerely,



Supat Sinawat, MD (Hons), MSc (Edinburgh), FRTCOG, FICS
Associate Professor of Obstetrics-Gynaecology and Physiology
Associate Dean for International Affairs, 
Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University, Thailand
